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Sat 15th 5 - 7pm 

PTA Bingo  

Mon 17th 

Class 3 Heart of England  

Forest School 

Mon 17th 7pm 

Parent information meeting 

Mon 17th 4pm 

Boys football at TG 

Tues 18th 

Class 2 Heart of England  

Forest School 

Tues 18th 12.30-3.30pm 

Arden Area Athletics 

Tues 18th 1.30-3.30pm 

New reception parent drop in 

afternoon 

Wed 19th 

Class 4 Heart of England  

Forest School 

Wed 19th 3.45 - 5.30pm 

Girls football tournament at 

Alcester Town FC 

Thurs 20th 1.30 - 3.30pm 

Y6 Workshop at Dunnington 

Thurs 20th 3.45-5.30pm 

Y3/4 Football tournament 

Alcester Town FC 

Mon 24th  

Girls football match 

Wed 26th 1.30-3pm 

New Reception induction 

 

Class 3 will be  sharing their 

learning in   Celebration   

Assembly on Friday 21st 

June at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

TG Wraparound Care 
Earlier this term we sent out a survey to explore possible interest in 
the provision of wraparound care at TG. The response from       
families was overwhelmingly positive. Our governors have now 
completed their review of the business plan and have given their 
approval. Over the next few weeks we will be recruiting for staff to 
run the before and after school clubs and once we have appointed 

the appropriate staff, we will be sending out further details of the wraparound care we 
will be offering along with booking information. We very much hope to have all this in 
place before the end of term, so that the before and after school clubs can start in 
September. 
 
Sponsored Chairs 
Thanks to the amazing generosity of our families, we have raised 
an incredible £1450 through our sponsored chair event! When we 
include money raised through the Smartie tube collections and 
this weekend’s Bingo evening, we now have all the money we 
need to be able to equip all our classrooms with brand new 
chairs. 
 
Congratulations Mrs Gray 

Since taking on the role of Special Educational Needs           
Coordinator (SENCo) in September, Mrs Gray has been     
studying with Worcester University for her NASENCo award 
which is the nationally accredited qualification that all SENCOs 
are required to have. The study for the NASENCo has involved 
a significant commitment on Mrs Gray’s part and this week she 

has received confirmation that she has successfully completed her final module and 
will receive her award in due course.  
 
Heart of England Forest 
Next week, Classes 2, 3 and 4 will have their final visits to the Heart 
of England Forest. Visit days are as follows: 
Monday 17/6 – Class 3 
Tuesday 18/6 - Class 2 
Wednesday19/6 – Class 4 
 
All About Me 

A reminder that next  Monday 17th June, 7pm, we will be 
holding an information meeting for parents to talk to you about 
the programme. The parents’ website is now live and can be 
found at https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/allaboutme or by  
typing allaboutme.education into the search engine.  

 
No Maths Marking 
There will be no maths marking on Wednesday, the children have two 
weeks to complete the current task. 
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ISSUE - 6 

Star of The Week    

Jessica Buffham            Class 1 

Maggie Frear            Class 2  

Archie Elliott             Class 3 

Poppy Morris & 

Penny Langhorn            Class 4 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/allaboutme

